Dear Editor: 

The second week in May has been designated by Governor Phil Murphy as “Special Education Week” in the Garden State.  This year’s theme, “Painting a Brighter Future, One Step at a Time” celebrates the creativity and teamwork that’s creating such positive outcomes for students with disabilities. 
More than 16% of New Jersey’s students — 234,000 children ages 3-21 —  are eligible for special education services.  As one of New Jersey’s 180 state-approved private schools for students with disabilities, NAME OF YOUR SCHOOL is proud to be one of the many supports available to these children, teens and their families.
Students with a wide range of disabilities from autism to physical disabilities are eligible for special education services, including private special education services.  At NAME OF YOUR SCHOOL, we work in close collaboration with local public schools to serve students whose needs cannot be met in the public school setting. 

Like all children, children with disabilities have unique strengths, interests, talents and challenges. Talented and dedicated educators, therapists, and para professionals work with these children, their parents and school districts to get them ready for a complex world.

Our state association, ASAH, is committed to the concept of "Partnerships for Promising Futures” and has been working in collaboration with the New Jersey School Boards Association for more than 30 years in celebrating Special Education Week. NAME OF YOUR SCHOOL, together with other ASAH schools, celebrate this year's Special Education Week, the achievements of ALL students with disabilities, and commends families for their important role in supporting our efforts.
